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Newsletter

Check out our facebook page
Vale View Primary School

Term 3 Events

8.2.24 Year 5 trip to Duke of
York’s school for a Sporting

event

8.2.24 Year 4
Learning landing

End of term 9.2.24

Start of Term 4 
19.2.24

27.2.24 Year 3 trip to
Wildwood

5.3.24 Year 1 trip to Wingham
Wildlife Park.

Term 4 Events

28.2.24 Year R hearing and
vision screening

6.3.24  & 7.3.24 
Parent Consultations

Value Certificate Winners

Year R Isha, Mia and Emmie
Year 1  Cole, Harrison and Jasmina

Year 2 Angel, Milan and Finley P
Year 3 Leah, Erik and Rheneas

Year 5 Jacob, Lewisand Phoebe Jean
Year 6 Sammy, Kairi and Livvie-Mae

Recycling Waste

We know that at home our families recycle plastic every
fortnight using our blue lidded bins. However, not all

plastics can be recycled by Kent Country Council and we
would like to help!

Our Eco Defenders have researched on the KCC website to
see what plastics can be recycled and which ones can’t be

recycled at kerbside. 
We found out that the Co-op recycle soft plastics and we
have decided to collect our waste at Vale View to deliver

to them. 
Please see our flier below to find out more details about

the soft plastics we will recycle for you at school.

PE Days

Nursery - Tuesday morning
Year R - Monday morning
Year 1 - Monday morning
Year 2 - Tuesday morning
Year 3 - Tuesday afternoon
Year 4 - Monday afternoon
Year 5 - Wednesday swimming
Year 6 - Thursday afternoon

Remember your PE kit

Dover School Games- Sportshall Athletics    

Well done to the four year 4’s who participated in the Dover School
Games Sportshall Athletics event. Thank you for demonstrating all our
school values during the Sportshall Athletics event. All athletes were a

credit to the school during the event.   During the competition, the team
participated in various events. The track and field events the team

participated included the following- 

Obstacle relay 
Running relay 

Over and Under relay 
Soft Javelin                                

4x 1 Lap relay 
Chest push 

Standing triple jump
Standing long jump 

Vertical jump 
Speed bounce 

All event points were added up to make our team's final score. Our final
score placed us in a fantastic 5th place.  Thank you, Dover School

Games, for a fantastic event we look forward to participating in the next
competition. 



WHINLESS DOWN
ECO-DEFENDERS

The Eco-Defenders at Vale View School have chosen to
help recycle soft plastic bags used to wrap food. These
can’t be recycled in local blue bins so we are helping to

reduce the plastic that goes in the rubbish bin by collecting
them at our school. We will recycle them for you!

Please bring in your soft plastics
from home. We want your soft
plastics:
crisp packets
bread bags
frozen food bags 

Help us to reduce
your waste?

REDUCE, REUSE,
RECYCLE!




